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From: Eric Solorio
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 1/14/2010 1:17 PM
Subject: Fwd: Beacon Solar Eric's letter 1-8-2010

>>> "Kim Collins" <calcityhandyman@verizon.net> 1/8/2010 6:03 AM >>>
Kim Collins
6880 Jasmine Ave.
California City, CA 93505
E-mail calcityhandyman@verizon.net 

California Energy Commission
Energy Commission Project Manager
Eric Solorio
1516 Ninth Street, Hearing Room B
Sacramento, CA 95814
esolorio@energy.state.ca.ca.us 

 
Friday, January 08, 2010

Re: Staff Workshop for The Beacon Solar Energy Project (08-AFC-2); to be held on January 11th, 2010

Hi Eric

I am e-mailing you today because; it is my greatest hope and desire that yourself and the rest of the 
commission would reach a compromise agreement with Beacon Solar. California City has presented a 
proposal to supply reclaimed treated water to the Beacon Solar site. Please give your utmost 
consideration to their proposal being submitted.

This entire project will do a lot to immensely bless this entire region of the Antelope Valley and help the 
State of California meet some of it goals for clean energy production.

Thank You in advance for the time required reading this letter.
If you have any questions you may e-mail me at the entry listed above.

God Bless You and the all the Commission Members.

Kim W. Collins

Kim W. Collins
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